
From: Betty Moran [mailto:Betty@fortroadfederation.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 11:08 AM 
To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Odegard, Susie (CI-StPaul) 
Subject:  

 
A wavier of the 45 day notice for the City House located at 258 Mill St. has been request by Susie 
Odegard, with the City of St. Paul Park & Recreation Dept.  The West Seventh/Fort Road Federation does 
not object to this request. 
 
Betty Moran 
651-298-5599 
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